From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 To:
 "h.leone@ecb-cbs.ca"

 Cc:
 Hahn, Andra EDUC:EX

Subject: CONFIRMED - July 13 @ 11:30am - Meeting with Minister Fleming - Ref. 204090

**Date:** July 10, 2018 2:16:35 PM

Good afternoon Dr. Leone,

I am emailing on behalf of Minister Rob Fleming who would like to thank you for your email and your meeting request. As per our conversation earlier, this email is confirmation of your one hour meeting with Minister Fleming and Deputy Minister McDonald scheduled for July 13, 2018 from 11:30am to 12:30pm here at the Legislature.

Please arrive to security 5 minutes prior to your meeting and security will call our office for a staff member to come greet you.

Minister Fleming will be accompanied by Ministerial Assistants, Veronica Harrison and/or Will Maartman. Please bear in mind that, once confirmed, this meeting is subject to change due to government meetings being called or ministerial travel and I will notify promptly if a scheduling conflict arises.

Thank you,

## **Lindsay Banh**

Administrative Assistant

The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming Minister of Education Legislative Assembly of British Columbia P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

**From:** h.leone@ecb-cbs.ca [mailto:h.leone@ecb-cbs.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, July 4, 2018 8:33 AM

To: Minister, EDUC EDUC:EX

**Subject:** Canadian Bilingual School of Paris

Dear Veronica,

I hope all is well. As a follow-up to the Ministry visit to Paris in April, I just wanted to let you know that I am currently in Vancouver. I anticipate being here until the end of July.

As per you recommendation, I am reaching out to possibly schedule a meeting with Minister Fleming or Mr. Scott MacDonald.

I am able to travel to Victoria at their convenience.

I look forward to meeting you.

Most sincerely, Dr. Hélène Leone Canadian Bilingual School of Paris 
 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 To:
 "estanford@urbansystems.ca"

 Subject:
 Ma Murray School - Ref. 203931

 Date:
 July 4, 2018 9:04:01 AM

Good Morning Mr. Stanford,

Thank you for the opportunity for Minister Rob Fleming to announce a new elementary school in the Fort St. John and North Peace River area. Staff are in the process of reviewing Minister's calendar for September and are currently planning back to school events and announcements. Your information has been passed to our communication team and they will correspond with you about planning a future event for Ma Murry School. My apologies in our delayed response, your patience is appreciated as we work on Minister's scheduling during this time.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

#### Administrative Assistant

 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 To:
 XT:Temple, Sarah CITZ:IN

 Subject:
 Meeting Request - Ref. 204231

 Date:
 July 11, 2018 11:34:14 AM

Good Morning Ms. Temple,

Thank you for your email. Minister Fleming is interested in meeting with members from the District of Sooke, Sooke School District, and Sooke Mayor Maja Tait to discuss their long term capital plans; however, due to scheduling constraints, Minister will not available prior to UBCM. Once Minister has received an itinerary for UBCM, staff will correspond with you to find a mutual time.

Again, thank you for providing this information.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

#### Administrative Assistant

 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 To:
 "mwchang65@naver.com"

 Subject:
 Meeting Request - Ref. 204260

 Date:
 July 23, 2018 10:13:11 AM

Good morning Mr. Chang,

Thank you for your request for Mr. Jae Jung Lee to meet with Minister Fleming. Unfortunately, due to Minister Fleming's scheduling constraints, Minister will not be available to accommodate a meeting from August 4 to August 6, 2018. He appreciates the request and sends Mr. Jae Jung Lee a warm welcome. Again, thank you for providing this information.

Thank you,

## **Lindsay Banh**

#### Administrative Assistant

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

To: s.22

**Subject:** Meeting Request - Ref. 204438 **Date:** July 26, 2018 2:20:42 PM

Dear s.22

Thank you for your call earlier and for your request to meet with Minister Rob Fleming. I passed your information over to staff, but unfortunately, due to Minister Fleming's scheduling constraints, we will have to respectfully decline your request. If there are specific questions you would like to have addressed, please send them in your reply and I would be happy to pass them over to Ministry staff to have them answered for you. Again, thank you for your request.

Thank you,

### **Lindsay Banh**

Administrative Assistant
The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming
Minister of Education
Legislative Assembly of British Columbia
P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

From: s.22

**Sent:** Thursday, July 26, 2018 1:24 PM

**To:** Minister, EDUC EDUC:EX

**Subject:** Request For Appointment with Minister of Education

Good Afternoon,

Please would it be possible to make an appointment for me to meet with and converse with, the Minister of Education for British Columbia, the Honourable Rob Fleming?

Thank-you very much... shall await your reply.

Sincerely,

s.22

Sent from my iPad

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

To: <u>"sue.stevensonbrown@firstroboticscanada.org"</u>

 Subject:
 Phone Call - Ref. 203886

 Date:
 July 3, 2018 12:19:02 PM

Good Afternoon Ms. Brown,

Thank you for your email and for following-up with us by phone call. I have passed your information to Ministry staff and they will contact with you shortly.

Thank you, Lindsay

# Lindsay Banh

#### Administrative Assistant

 From:
 Protocol Recognition CITZ:EX

 To:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 Subject:
 RE: Customized Products Inquiry 0063Am

Date: July 4, 2018 7:56:30 AM

Attachments: image004.png

Hello Lindsay,

I did take a look at the site and it looks like the lowest minimum orders for pens are 300.

I can suggest looking at the pens on our website; as there is no order minimum. We do carry a .95 pen with the BC ID logo or there is a \$5.95 pen with the Coat of Arms.

https://www.dcv.gov.bc.ca/product/listing/4253 Writing-Instruments

Thank you,

Allyse MacFayden | Protocol and Recognition Officer
Queen's Printer Protocol and Recognition | Shared Services
3<sup>rd</sup> floor, 563 Superior Street, Victoria, BC V8V 1T7
Tel: 250 356-9933 | Fax: 250 387-1120
e-mail: Allyse.Macfayden@gov.bc.ca | Visit us online at: www.dcv.gov.bc.ca

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX Sent: Tuesday, July 3, 2018 3:15 PM To: Protocol Recognition CITZ:EX Subject: RE: Customized Products Inquiry 0063Am

I reviewed the attached requisition with our Sr. MA and she said that we do not need 300 of the pens, rather 50 would be enough. I'll continue to look into finding something else, but I would love some suggestions!

Thank you,

Hi Allyse,

Lindsay Banh

Administrative Assistant
The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming
Minister of Education
Legislative Assembly of British Columbia
P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

From: Protocol Recognition CITZ:EX
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 3:24 PM
Tot Park, Lindsay, EDLIC:EX

To: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX Subject: RE: Customized Products Inquiry 0063Am

My apologies please see the correct item attached.

Cheers, Allyse

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 2:52 PM
To: Protocol Recognition CITZ:EX
Children Fig. Company Designed Protocol Protocol Recognition CITZ:EX

Subject: RE: Customized Products Inquiry 0063Am

Hi Allyse,

There seems to be a mix up! The attached requisition are items I did not order... it was for a Judith?

Thanks,

Lindsay Banh

Administrative Assistant
The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming
Minister of Education
Legislative Assembly of British Columbia
P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

From: Protocol Recognition CITZ:EX Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 2:49 PM

To: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

Subject: RE: Customized Products Inquiry 0063Am

Hello Lindsay,

Please see the above attached requisition. If you would like to place an order, please print, circle amount, fill in, sign, scan and send back to me.

The cost includes art set up and shipping.

Cheers,

Allyse

From: Protocol Recognition CITZ:EX Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 12:31 PM To: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX Subject: RE: Customized Products Inquiry

Thank you Lindsay, I have sent a request for quote to the vendor and will get back to you with a price.

Cheers,

Allyse

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 12:01 PM To: Protocol Recognition CITZ:EX Subject: RE: Customized Products Inquiry

Hello Allyse,

Thank you for getting back to me! We are interested in the 55809 - Multi Tech Pen from the BIC website (Black with black ink).

Quantity: 300

Budget: unsure (we will look at how much 300 pens are and work with our MA to see)

Timeline: we do not have a time limit

Logo: We are hoping to get the BC Coat of Arms logo (like product #9999847100)

Thank you,

Lindsay Banh

Administrative Assistant
The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming
Minister of Education
Legislative Assembly of British Columbia
P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

From: Protocol Recognition CITZ:EX Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 11:21 AM To: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX Subject: RE: Customized Products Inquiry

Good morning Lindsay,

Thank you for your email. I would be glad to help you with a custom order.

For custom products I will require

Quantity: (suppliers will have order minimums)

Budget:

Timeline: (Custom orders can take approximately 3 to 6 weeks after approval of art work.)

Logo: (we will require your logo in an EPS Format File).

With swag, the sky is the limit. The below websites are frequently used by our venders; if you would like to check to see if anything catches your eye.

- Viewing info: Please make sure you do set the country to Canada in the top corner of this site.
- Quantity: Many items do have a minimum orders and we cannot order less than the minimum.
- Imprint: do you want one color imprint or full color; not everything can have full color imprint... When viewing the product look under Imprint to see the type of imprint that is available.
- Price: Will be a guideline only; price will not reflect art set up or freight.

**BIC GRAPHIC** 

https://online.bicgraphic.com/cs/bg/index?ctrcd=CA

#### LEEDS AND BULLET

The set up charges are higher with these companies.

http://www.pcna.com/bullet/en-ca

#### DEBCO

http://www.debcosolutions.com/EN-US/index.aspx? utm\_source=topnav&utm\_medium=header&utm\_campaign=home+CAD

Once you have a couple of items you are interested in, I will send a request for quote to our vendors and get you the best confirmed prices.

Some ideas I was thinking of are erasers, rulers, pencil cases, yoyos, slinky and smelly markers

With the below products prices are ball bark (do not include art work or shipping)





http://genumark.espwebsite.com/ProductDetails/?productId=551533850&imageId=26806068&tab=Tile&referrerPage=ProductResults&refPgId=517736458&referrerModule=PRDREB



 $http://genumark.espwebsite.com/ProductDetails/?\\ productId=551849846\&imageId=29738483\&tab=Tile\&referrerPage=ProductResults\&refPgId=517736458\&referrerModule=PRDREB$ 





 $\frac{\text{http://genumark.espwebsite.com/ProductDetails/2}}{\text{productId=4985623\&imageId=7693401\&tab=Tile\&referrerPage=ProductResults\&refPgId=517736458\&referrerModule=PRDREB}}$ 

Another option that may interest you is a red plastic slinky. The slinky is the number one selling toy in the world



Thank you,

Allyse MacFayden | Protocol and Recognition Officer Queen's Printer Protocol and Recognition | Shared Services 3<sup>rd</sup> floor, 563 Superior Street, Victoria, BC V8V 1T7 Tel: 250 356-9933 | Fax: 250 387-1120 e-mail: Allyse.Macfayden@gov.bc.ca | Visit us online at: www.dcv.gov.bc.ca

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 9:53 AM To: Protocol Recognition CITZ:EX Subject: Customized Products Inquiry

Hello,

We are looking to see if we could create some customized products for the Minister when he goes to events. Specifically, fun items for children. We don't have any logo in mind, but something that says education/minister of education or with swans.

Thank you,

Lindsay Banh

Administrative Assistant

The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming

Minister of Education Legislative Assembly of British Columbia P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca Page 13 to/à Page 14

Withheld pursuant to/removed as

s.22

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX
To: "bpreston@telus.net"

Subject: RE: Hi Minister Fleming! - Ref. 203835

**Date:** July 3, 2018 9:58:58 AM

Good Morning Mr. Preston,

Thank you for your request to meet with Minister Rob Fleming. Unfortunately, due to scheduling constraints, Minister will not be available to accommodate a meeting in the coming weeks. I have passed your information to staff and someone will correspond with you in the near future. My apologies for our delayed response, we appreciate your patience.

Thank you, Lindsay

## Lindsay Banh

Administrative Assistant

The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming Minister of Education Legislative Assembly of British Columbia P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

From: Bill Preston [mailto:bpreston@telus.net]

**Sent:** Monday, June 18, 2018 9:51 AM

**To:** Minister, EDUC EDUC:EX **Subject:** Hi Minister Fleming!

Hello Rob!

I would very much appreciate an actual phone conversation with you to discuss ACEbc's ongoing work and our intention of creating an "ask" related to the enhancement and potential expansion of Community Education and Community Schools in BC.

We have intentionally waited awhile to give you a chance to settle into your position as Minister of Education before trying to move forward with you and the BC Government on the enhancement and expansion of Community Schools, as we had previously discussed with you prior to the election.

I personally would like to have the opportunity to first, personally congratulate you on your appointment and second, to get some general direction from you about moving forward. ACEbc Board of Directors have been working to prepare an "ask" and now have someone in place to write it for/with us. I would appreciate your support and guidance in this process.

I look forward to working with you and the NDP government, utilizing the Community Education approach and the proven track record of Community Schools in BC, to deliver on government promises in Education and the other social policy ministries.

We are excited by the possibilities of making a real difference - community by community across BC!

In CommUNITY Bill

Contact information: Home phone: \$.22 Please call any day of the week, anytime between

8am - 9pm.

Email address: preston@telus.net

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

To: "t16lambert@gmail.com"

Subject: RE: Invitation: Computer Science Education Summit September - Ref. 203959

**Date:** July 3, 2018 10:41:09 AM

#### Dear Taylor Lambert:

Thank you for your invitation for Minister Rob Fleming to attend a summit on computer education, which will be held in Waterloo, Ontario from September 14 to 16, 2018. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to attend due to prior commitments. He appreciates the invitation and sends his regrets.

Thank you,

## **Lindsay Banh**

#### Administrative Assistant

The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming Minister of Education Legislative Assembly of British Columbia P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

**From:** Taylor Lambert [mailto:t16lambert@gmail.com]

**Sent:** Monday, June 25, 2018 7:59 AM

**To:** Minister, EDUC EDUC:EX

Subject: Invitation: Computer Science Education Summit September

### Good Morning,

My name is Taylor Lambert and I am writing from the NATO Association of Canada. I am writing to invite Minister Fleming to a summit on computer education. The event will take place in Waterloo, Ontario at the historic Langdon Hall Country Inn from September 14-16, 2018. The event will coincide with the University of Waterloo's Hack the North, the world renowned hack-a-thon that brings the best and the brightest in emerging technologies, startups, academia and industry to Waterloo.

Our summit aims to bring together educational ministers from across Canada to discuss primary and secondary computer science curriculums in Canada. Tech-industry leaders and leading computer science and engineering professors will also be in attendance. We are seeking to provide a forum where academic and industry professionals can discuss the skills they look for in young applicants, and address where there are gaps or areas where Canadian students fall behind in terms of their computer literacy.

Further, as a security organization, the NATO Association will also be hosting security professionals to discuss the importance of adapting elementary and secondary curriculums to help our youth develop the skills they need to succeed, and keep Canada competitive in the realm of cyber-security.

NATO believes in integrative security solutions, and places a large focus on education and emerging security. We hope this summit is the first of many discussions that will help shape Canada's future in computer science and cyber-security.

It would be an honour to host Minister Fleming at the event, and we hope he will be able to attend.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.

We thank you for your time and consideration of our invitation.

Sincerely, Taylor Lambert From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX
To: "Marc Kielburger"

Subject: RE: Invitation: WE Day Vancouver - Cliff 204330

**Date:** July 30, 2018 1:02:19 PM

Good afternoon Mr. Kielburger,

Thank you for your email and for your invitation for Minister Rob Fleming to partake in the first ever WE Day Family event. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to participate in this event, as he is required to be at the Legislature early the next morning. Again, thank you for your invitation and we wish you and your team successful events.

Thank you,

## **Lindsay Banh**

\_\_\_\_\_

Administrative Assistant

The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming Minister of Education Legislative Assembly of British Columbia P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

**From:** Marc Kielburger [mailto:marc.kielburger@we.org]

Sent: Saturday, July 28, 2018 10:54 AM

To: Hahn, Andra EDUC:EX

Cc: Lauren Helene; Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

Subject: RE: Invitation: WE Day Vancouver - Cliff 204330

Hi Andra,

Thank you so much for your kind response, it's lovely to hear that Minister Fleming enjoyed his time at WE Day last year!

We certainly understand if Thursday is not an option. However, in case the Minister is interested, I wanted to share that we are also hosting our **first every WE Day Family Vancouver on the evening of Wednesday, November 21<sup>st</sup>**. This event will be similar to WE Day Vancouver in its scale and level of energy, but has a significant focus on the role that entire families can play in creating meaningful change.

This would be a more informal invitation, no speaking request involved. We would also love to host the Minister's wife and kids if they are interested, and it would be no trouble to set up a really fun backstage experience for the whole family.

This is a brand new event in Vancouver, and so many inspired families and teachers will be present. Please let us know if this might be of interest – WE Day family runs from **6:15 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.,** and it

would be wonderful to have the Minister and his family join us for a super VIP experience.

Thank you for your help in organizing this, and for all of your office's amazing support. If anyone at all from the ministry would like to attend as well, you are more than welcome, and we would be thrilled to host you. Lauren Helene, copied above, is happy to make the arrangements.

Sending best wishes,

Marc

\_\_

### WE Day Family | Vancouver

Wednesday, November 21st, 2018 Rogers Arena, 800 Griffiths Way, Vancouver, BC 6:15 PM - 8:00 PM

Marc Kielburger | Co-Founder t: 1.416.925.5894 x1274 | we.org

#### For additional assistance please contact:

Ms. Terry Roy | Executive Assistant to Marc Kielburger t: 1.416.925.5894 x1274 | m: 1.647.532.5574 | terry.roy@we.org

WE makes doing good, doable.

Join the WE movement: <u>@WEmovement</u> or <u>WE.org</u>

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX
To: "Geoff Ascent GR"

Subject: RE: Meeting Request: Science World - Ref. 200750

**Date:** July 25, 2018 3:57:04 PM

Good afternoon Geoff,

Thank you for your response and for providing the brefing note for discussion.

This email is confirmation of Mr. Sampson's 30 minute meeting with Sr. Ministerial Assistant, Veronica Harrison, scheduled for Septermber 25, 2018 at 1:00pm here at the Legislature.

Please advise Mr. Sampson to arrive at security 5 minutes prior to his meeting and security will call our office for a staff member to come greet him.

Again, please bear in mind that, once confirmed, this meeting is subject to change due to government meetings being called or ministerial travel. I will notify you promptly if a scheduling conflict arises.

Thank you,

## Lindsay Banh

Administrative Assistant

The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming
Minister of Education
Legislative Assembly of British Columbia
P: 250-356-8247 | E: <a href="mailto:linkay.banh@gov.bc.ca">linkay.banh@gov.bc.ca</a>

**From:** Geoff Ascent GR [mailto:geoff@ascentgr.com]

**Sent:** Thursday, July 5, 2018 12:26 PM

**To:** Harrison, Veronica EDUC:EX **Cc:** Minister, EDUC EDUC:EX

Subject: Re: Meeting Request: Science World

Hello,

I am writing to follow up on our previous meeting request. Scott S. has met with DM MacDonald and was hoping to brief one of the Ministers MAs. Scott is available in Vancouver over the summer but would be happy to travel over to Victoria if there is a specific date you had in mind.

Thanks in advance,

Geoff Ingram 250-920-5900

**From:** Geoff Ascent GR <<u>geoff@ascentgr.com</u>>

**Date:** Friday, May 11, 2018 at 12:15 PM

To: <<u>Veronica.harrison@gov.bc.ca</u>>
Cc: <<u>EDUC.Minister@gov.bc.ca</u>>

Subject: Meeting Request: Science World

Good Afternoon Veronica,

I am emailing you today to request a meeting on behalf of Scott Sampson, President and CEO of Science World. As you know, Science World British Columbia is a charitable organization that engages British Columbians in science and inspires future science and technology leadership throughout our province.

Scott would like to meet to discuss how Science World can work collaboratively with government to provide a program update that would help address the growing need to scale education in the areas of Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math (STEM) as well as a specific request regarding help with Federal infrastructure funding.

I will follow with your office by phone.

Thank you for your time,

Geoff Ingram
On Behalf of Science World
250-920-5900

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX
To: "geoff@ascentgr.com"

Subject: Re: Meeting Request: Science World - Ref. 200750

**Date:** July 11, 2018 10:41:31 AM

Good morning Mr. Ingram,

Thank you for your email and for your request to meet with one of Minister Fleming's Ministerial Assistants. Senior Ministerial Assistant, Veronica Harrison, accepts your request to meet, but will not be available until mid-August or September. Currently on August 13 and 14, 2018 there are half an hour time slots available from 11am to 11:30am to meet here at the Legislature in Victoria. Please let me know if this works for you and I will be happy to schedule it in, if not, I can look into some other dates in September.

Please bear in mind that, once confirmed, this meeting is subject to change due to government meetings being called or ministerial travel and I will notify you promptly if a scheduling conflict arises.

Thank you,

## Lindsay Banh

#### Administrative Assistant

The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming Minister of Education Legislative Assembly of British Columbia P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

**From:** Geoff Ascent GR [mailto:geoff@ascentgr.com]

**Sent:** Thursday, July 5, 2018 12:26 PM

**To:** Harrison, Veronica EDUC:EX **Cc:** Minister, EDUC EDUC:EX

Subject: Re: Meeting Request: Science World

Hello,

I am writing to follow up on our previous meeting request. Scott S. has met with DM MacDonald and was hoping to brief one of the Ministers MAs. Scott is available in Vancouver over the summer but would be happy to travel over to Victoria if there is a specific date you had in mind.

Thanks in advance,

Geoff Ingram 250-920-5900

**From:** Geoff Ascent GR <<u>geoff@ascentgr.com</u>>

**Date:** Friday, May 11, 2018 at 12:15 PM

**To:** <<u>Veronica.harrison@gov.bc.ca</u>> **Cc:** <<u>EDUC.Minister@gov.bc.ca</u>>

Subject: Meeting Request: Science World

Good Afternoon Veronica,

I am emailing you today to request a meeting on behalf of Scott Sampson, President and CEO of Science World. As you know, Science World British Columbia is a charitable organization that engages British Columbians in science and inspires future science and technology leadership throughout our province.

Scott would like to meet to discuss how Science World can work collaboratively with government to provide a program update that would help address the growing need to scale education in the areas of Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math (STEM) as well as a specific request regarding help with Federal infrastructure funding.

I will follow with your office by phone.

Thank you for your time,

Geoff Ingram
On Behalf of Science World
250-920-5900

From: EDUC Student Certification Branch EDUC:EX

 To:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 Subject:
 RE: Phone Calls

 Date:
 July 4, 2018 3:51:29 PM

Hi Lindsay,

I phoned and advised this student that we do not manage password issues with MyEd access. I believe she needs to contact her school or school district.

### **Chris Kirby**

Information Officer | Student Certification Branch | Ministry of Education

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

**Sent:** Wednesday, July 4, 2018 2:07 PM **To:** EDUC Student Transcripts EDUC:EX

Subject: Phone Calls

Hello,

Student called in asking for assistance with her MyEd account.

Thanks, Lindsay

DATE	July 4, 2018
FULL NAME	s.22
PHONE NUMBER	
EMAIL ADDRESS	
PEN	
Date of Birth	
Issue	Her MyEd account is locked/disabled.

### Lindsay Banh

### Administrative Assistant

From: <u>Cara Cote</u>

 To:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 Subject:
 RE: Ralph"s Radio Invoice s.17

 Date:
 July 4, 2018 2:49:13 PM

Hi Lindsay,

Thanks again for calling in. Please see attached receipt.

Thank you!

### PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESS BELOW.

#### Cara Cote

## Ralph's Radio Ltd.

1490 Venables St. Vancouver, BC V5L 4X6 Tel: (778) 657-6416 Fax: (604) 732-8831 www.ralphs.ca



### 69 Years Strong!





From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX <Lindsay.Banh@gov.bc.ca>

**Sent:** July 4, 2018 2:34 PM **To:** Cara Cote <cara@ralphs.ca>

Subject: RE: Ralph's Radio Invoice s.17

Hello,

I called in the day Lana Garraway came into our office to pay for it (June 12 @ 27.99). I spoke to a gentlemen on the phone and he said he would send me a receipt, which I never received.

I can provide my information again.

Thank you,

Lindsay Banh

Administrative Assistant

The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming
Minister of Education
Legislative Assembly of British Columbia
P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

From: Cara Cote [mailto:cara@ralphs.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, July 4, 2018 2:18 PM

To: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

Subject: Ralph's Radio Invoice \$.17

Hi Lindsay,

Please see attached invoice, which I believe belongs to you. It hasn't been paid yet and is just a bit overdue, so I wanted to check in.

Are you able to let me know who to get in touch with for payment?

Thanks!

#### PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESS BELOW.

# Cara Cote Ralph's Radio Ltd.

1490 Venables St.

Vancouver, BC V5L 4X6

Tel: (778) 657-6416 Fax: (604) 732-8831 www.ralphs.ca



69 Years Strong!





From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

To: "Judy Pavlovic"

Subject: RE: Save the Date - PICS Annual Fundraiser, Oct. 6, 2018 - Regrets Ref. 204431

**Date:** July 26, 2018 10:19:53 AM

Attachments: image013.png

#### Good morning Ms. Pavlovic,

Thank you for your invitation for Minister Rob Fleming to attend the PICS annual fundraiser, which will be held in Surrey, BC on Saturday, October 6, 2018. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to attend due to prior commitments. He appreciates the invitation and sends his regrets.

Thank you,

### **Lindsay Banh**

#### Administrative Assistant

The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming Minister of Education Legislative Assembly of British Columbia P: 250-356-8247 | E: lindsay.banh@gov.bc.ca

From: Judy Pavlovic [mailto:Judy.Pavlovic@pics.bc.ca]

**Sent:** Tuesday, July 24, 2018 2:53 PM

To: Judy Pavlovic

Subject: Re: Save the Date - PICS Annual Fundraiser, Oct. 6, 2018

# Mark Your Calendar! You're invited to...

Join us for a night of elegance at PICS annual fundraiser on October 6, 2018.

The fundraiser for PICS Diversity Village, a revolutionary senior care community will provide urgently needed long-term care for seniors from all walks of life.





**Date:** Saturday, October 6, 2018 **Time:** 6:00 pm – 10:00 pm

Place: Mirage Banquet Hall, 17767 64 Avenue, Surrey BC

Keynote Speaker: Premier John Horgan

All proceeds benefit PICS Diversity Village: Live Where The World Lives

Help us make a difference in the lives of those we love.

Please confirm your attendance by August 14<sup>th</sup>, 2018.

We hope to see you there!

Regards,

### **Judy Pavlovic**

Executive Administrative Assistant
Progressive Intercultural Community Services (PICS) Society
Unit #205, 12725 - 80th Avenue, Surrey, BC V3W 3A6
Tel: 604.596.7722, ext: 105 Fax: 604.596.7721
www.pics.bc.ca







Please consider the environment before printing this email.

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL - The information transmitted is only for the intended addressee(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary and / or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, distribution or other use of or the taking of any action in reliance upon this information is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact me at <a href="mailto:judy.pavlovic@pics.bc.ca">judy.pavlovic@pics.bc.ca</a> and delete or destroy this message and any copies.

 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 To:
 "ceo@egbc.ca"

 Cc:
 "lbuss@egbc.ca"

 Subject:
 Regerts - Ref. 204237

 Date:
 July 16, 2018 9:53:09 AM

Good Afternoon Ms. English,

Thank you for your invitation for Minister Rob Fleming to attend the President's Awards Gala and Private Award Winner Reception, which will be held in Vancouver on Friday, October 19, 2018. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to attend due to prior commitments. He appreciates the invitation and sends his regrets.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

### Administrative Assistant

 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 To:
 "vansec@mofa.go.kr"

 Subject:
 Regrets - Ref. 203958

 Date:
 July 3, 2018 10:46:55 AM

Good Morning Consul General Gunn Kim,

Thank you for your invitation for Minister Rob Fleming to attend the Opening Gala of the Vancouver Korean International Film Festival, which will be held in Vancouver on July 12, 2018. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to attend due to prior commitments. He appreciates the invitation and sends his regrets. My apologies for our delayed response, we appreciate your patience.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

Administrative Assistant

 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 To:
 "communications@wrca.ca"

 Subject:
 Regrets - Ref. 204014

 Date:
 July 5, 2018 9:14:42 AM

#### Dear David Michel:

Thank you for your invitation for Minister Rob Fleming to attend the Grand Opening of White Rock Christian Academy's new Junior School Building, which will be held in Surrey, BC on Thrusday, September 20, 2018. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to attend due to ministerial commitments. He appreciates the invitation and sends his regrets.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

#### Administrative Assistant

 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 To:
 "CroweM@nvdpl.ca"

 Subject:
 Regrets - Ref. 204089

 Date:
 July 5, 2018 10:55:48 AM

Good Morning Ms. Van Dyk,

Thank you for your invitation for Minister Rob Fleming to attend an exhibit at the District Library Gallery titled *A Look Back: 29 Years of the BC Summer Reading Club*, which will be held in North Vancouver on Friday, July 13, 2018. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to attend due to prior commitments. He appreciates the invitation and sends his regrets.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

#### Administrative Assistant

 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 To:
 "edprojects@ourecovillage.org"

 Subject:
 Regrets - Ref. 204162

 Date:
 July 19, 2018 9:06:09 AM

### Dear Brooklyn Glass:

Thank you for your invitation for Minister Rob Fleming to collaborate on One United Resource's "Sustainable Living; Sustainable Learning" Pilot Project. Unfortunately, due to Minister Fleming's scheduling constraints, we will have to respectfully decline your invitation at this time. I have passed this information onto Ministry staff and they are interested in hearing about what conclusions were derived from the study. Please reach out to us again, once the piolt project has completed as we look forward to hearing your analysis.

Again, thank you for providing us with this information.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

#### Administrative Assistant

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

**To:** s.22

**Subject:** Regrets - Ref. 204234 **Date:** July 12, 2018 1:05:34 PM

### Dear s.22

Thank you for your invitation for Minister Rob Fleming to attend a seminar to commemorate Professor David Chuen-Yan Lai, which will be held in Vancouver on Sunday, August 5, 2018. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to attend due to prior commitments. He appreciates the invitation and sends his regrets.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

#### Administrative Assistant

 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC: EX

 To:
 "cgoffice@vc.mofa.go.jp"

 Subject:
 Regrets - Ref. 204400

 Date:
 July 23, 2018 10:18:43 AM

Good morning Consul General Asako Okai,

Thank you and Mr. Tomoaki Okai for the invitation for Minister Rob Fleming to attend a garden party, which will be held in Vancouver on Friday, August 10, 2018. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to attend due to prior commitments. He appreciates the invitation and sends his regrets.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

#### Administrative Assistant

 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

 To:
 "jay.bryant@allisonpr.com"

 Subject:
 Regrets - Ref. 204425

 Date:
 July 25, 2018 9:44:29 AM

Good Morning Mr. Bryant,

Minister Rob Fleming would like to thank Amazon for their invitation to attend *The Future of Work* event in collaboration with Canada Learning Code, which will be held in Vancouver on Tuesday, July 31, 2018. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to attend due to prior commitments. He appreciates the invitation and sends his regrets.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

Administrative Assistant

From: Banh, Lindsay EDUC:EX

To: s.22

**Subject:** Reguest for Attendance - Ref. 203970

**Date:** July 3, 2018 10:32:58 AM

# Good Morning s.22

Thank you for your request for Minister Rob Fleming to attend a workshop hosted by School District 44 titled *Your Child's Success: Strenghtening*, which will be held in North Vancouver on Tuesday, September 25, 2018. Unfortunately, Minister Fleming is unable to attend due to prior commitments. I have passed on your request and this information to Ministry staff for their consideration. My apologies for our delayed response, we appreciate your patience.

Thank you,

## **Lindsay Banh**

#### Administrative Assistant

 From:
 Banh, Lindsay EDUC: EX

 To:
 "parul.nayak@artofliving.ca"

 Subject:
 Yes! for Schools - Ref. 203826

 Date:
 July 3, 2018 10:58:44 AM

### Dear Parul Nayak:

Your correspondence has been received and we would like to thank you for providing us with information about the Yes! for Schools program. I have passed this information to staff.

Thank you,

# Lindsay Banh

### Administrative Assistant